
As a parent I oppose this house bill and ask that you would please also oppose it. This would be a breach 
of medical privacy for our students. We’ve worked so hard for HIPAA laws to protect our health data 
and now this bill would completely negate that privacy within the Department of Education. Please 
oppose this bill.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
Tammy Donivan  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


